
christina.wiegand@safmc.net843-302-8437Questions?

Scan for more
information and

to register!

New England Mackerel Port Meetings

Join the conversation at a port meeting near you! 
The South Atlantic Fishery Management Council is hosting a series of port meetings
along the Atlantic coast in order to take a focused look at the commercial and
recreational king and Spanish mackerel fisheries. Input gathered during these port
meetings will directly affect future management efforts for king and Spanish mackerel.

How do you envision the
future of the king and Spanish
mackerel fisheries?

We want to hear from
fishermen in Connecticut,

Rhode Island, and
Massachusetts! 

Three opportunities to participate
in the discussion virtually!

May 14th        May 15th       May 16th

Webinars begin at at 6:00pm each night.
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